
 
From: BC  
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 11:31 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment in Docket 23-068 
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To whom it may concern, 
 
I wanted to voice my for the proposed Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan. We need more robust actions at 
a state, local and federal level to address catastrophic climate change. 
 
Improving home performance is a no-brainer and NH's population would benefit from reductions on 
their household operating costs.  
 
Please let me know of any questions. Thank you! 
 
Best regards, 
Bryan Clewley 
 


